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W . W . HAVENS, JR. EXECUTIVE SECRETARY 335 EAST 45TH STREET 
NEW YORK, N. Y.IOOI7 

(212) 685-9422 J . A . BURTON, TREASURER 

Dr. H. Tracy Hall 
P.O. Box 7533 
University Station 
Provo, Utah 84602 

Dear Dr. Hall: 

20 December 1976 

The President of the American Physical Society plans to give a 
reception and dinner for the prize winners at the March Meeting, on Monday 
night, 21 March 1977. Before we make the final arrangements for the 
reception and banquet, we want to make sure that the prize winners will 
attend. We sincerely hope that your wife will accompany you to the San 
Diego Meeting to receive the Buckley Prize and to attend the reception 
and dinner for the prize winners. Please let me know, as soon as possible, 
whether or not you and your wife will be able to attend so that I can make 
appropriate arrangements. 

Sincerely yours, 

WWH:dw 

cc: G.E. Palm 



W. W. Havens, Jr., 
Executive Secretary 
The American Physical Society 
335 East 45th Street 
New York, N.Y. 10017 

Dear Dr. Havens: 

January 12, 1977 

My wife (Ida-Rose L. Hall) and I will both be present 

Monday night, 21 March 1977 and also for the subsequent 

proceedings connected with the International Prize for New 

Materials which I understand will occur on 22 March 1977. 

We~much appreciate your extending an invitation 
for Mrs. Hall to attend. 

Sincerely yours, 

H. Tracy Hall 

Distinguished Professor 


